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[bookmark: _GoBack]On 4/9, we continued to work on our respective responsibilities. Nikhil was able to do a test analysis using ardunio live processing. He was able to test using the simulations and found out that the decision tree was able to work fairly well at around a high 80/ low 90 accuracy rate. Josh was able to create a software flow diagram and made adjustments of the Arduino code based on Nikhil’s updated code. Jack worked on outlining the conclusions and future directions. Some of the ideas were making predictions based on specific person rather than use the prediction tree for everyone. On 4/11, we met with our client Dr. Lardizabel and updated him on our progress. He asked us what we planned on doing moving forward and if we planned on passing the project to the next group. He also said that he will try to make plans to meet with us on Demo Day. 







